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With the climate change denying now occurring with the present administration in the 

White House and their unwillingness to address this crisis, it is incumbent upon 

states to support scientific findings regarding climate change and implement 

realistically what needs to be done to confront it.  I urge your support for HB3477 

which is urgently needed to address the ongoing challenges affecting climate 

globally.  We owe it not only to future generations of Oregonians but also the rest of 

humanity globally and other species that have already been heavily impacted 

detrimentally by mankind's indifference to the crisis. 

  


